WORKS, TRAFFIC & ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE - REPORT OF 10 MAY 2002

The Board considered the report and accompanying recommendations of the Committee meeting held
on 10 May 2002 and decided:

8.1

8.2

8.3

8.4

8.5

Site Visits to Assess Requests to Remove Trees

Edgar Macintosh Park re 47 and 49 Torquay Place

The Committee’s principal recommendation (that the two conifers in Edgar Macintosh Park
bordering No's 47 and 49 Torquay Place not be removed and that the situation be reviewed
again in five years) was not adopted.

Clause 2.1 of this report records the decision arising from the submissions made by the
deputation.

Stewarts Bush re 35 Glenharrow Avenue

The Committee’s lead recommendation (That the two Eucalyptus trees fronting Glenharrow/Tall
Tree Avenues be retained but that, in looking to the future, action be taken now to plant nearby
two suitably sized deciduous replacements.) was not adopted.

Clause 2.2 of this report sets out the Board’s decision arising from the submissions presented
by the deputation.

Crosbie Park

Poplars on the Boundary of 91 Withells Road

That the two Poplars on Crosbie Park behind No. 91 Withells Road be removed.
Poplar Behind 32a Woodbury Street

1. That the two Poplars on Crosbie Park behind No’s 32a and 30 Woodbury Street be

removed.
2. That the nearby residents be advised of this outcome.
3. That at least four replacement trees be planted in consultation with the residents and the

Water Services Unit.
Jellie Park Aqualand

That a financial report on the capital and operating costs of Jellie Park Aqualand and
comparative information for the other Council pool facilities be submitted to the Committee.

Arbor Day Funding — Recognition

That the programme providing support for the three mentioned schools form the basis of the
Arbor Day/Conservation Week initiatives for 2002/03.

Avonhead Cemetery — Gum Trees

That the grove of gum trees located in the north eastern corner of the Avonhead Cemetery not
be removed.

Becmead Subdivision — New Street Trees
It was noted that further information has been requested on the Council’s subdivision policies

regarding the provision of street trees and also the Parks and Waterways street tree planting
programme.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


